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From the 1st September Solihull Parent Carer Voice will have dedicated phone lines for any parent or carer of a child or young person with SEND (0-25years) if you would like to talk to us about your views and your families experiences please do call us.

Tuesdays 4.30 – 5.30pm:  07878806354
Tuesdays 5.30 – 6.30pm:	07878808873

If you would like to talk to us at another time, please message either number and we will contact you to arrange a convenient time.
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If you want to speak to us but need a translator, please message us and we will arrange for translation services.www.spcv.org.uk   					Facebook: Solihull Parent Carer Voice
solihullpcv@outlook.com       				Twitter:  @solihullpcv
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